
Public Hearing Notice  

A public hearing will be held at the Keokuk City Council meeting on Thursday, 
December17, 2020 at 6:30 p.m. at the Keokuk Community School’s Board Room, 500 N. 
20th Street, Keokuk, Iowa on a proposed five-year Capital Improvement Plan (CIP) for 
FY’s 2022 through 2026. 


